
Special Meeting of  
Board of Directors 

Friday, November 10, 2017 

5:00  p.m. 

 

Members Present: 

 Howard Grubb, Sam DeAngelo, Lyle Kienitz, Jeri Haas 

 

Item for discussion, new color to be utilized on Pendleton for siding.  
The former color “terra cotta” is no longer available.  The substitute 
color is “spice” 

Motion by Jeri Haas to accept the new color “spice” as the color of 
choice on Pendleton for siding, seconded by Lyle Kienitz.   Motion 
approved by all present. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:20 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jeri Haas, President 

Villas of Chestnut Creek 

 

 

 

 


